The module lifecycle & Planet: Post-launch review checklist
Activities during the post-launch review stage
This is a first check on whether the actual outcomes are consistent with planning assumptions for the module and, in particular, that the target contribution is being achieved It also includes an initial quality assurance review of the module. For more information about these activities, refer to the relevant Curriculum Management Guide page.
For Planet, this stage is comprised of checking and updating module information on a regular basis:
· Curriculum Planning and the generation of curriculum plan tables from Planet. This occurs during the period October to March, with consideration of the plans by the unit board leading to subsequent consideration at the Curriculum and Qualifications Board and Academic Board. Special instructions are sent to those involved in preparing for the exercise, asking them to ensure that information is correct on Planet. This requires basic module data and presentation information to be present for every module or pack and academic unit wishes to include in its curriculum plans. The screens that should be updated are PL000, PL002, PL005, PL006, PL019 and CS007. 

· The Planet data checking exercise is initiated by the Information Office (Strategy Unit). It comprises of a spreadsheet overview of the state of key items on module records that is sent out to Curriculum Administrators and Module Managers in every CAU. The Module Managers then have 3 weeks to ensure that these items are correct on the system. The items are used to support the following operational activities:
· CIRCE student registrations (by the Liaison & Information Team (LIT) (Student Services))

· VCE dashboard

· VLE online study calendars 
· Tuition & assessment activities (by the LIT and the Planning & Development Office (Student Services)

· Student number forecasts downloads (by the Forecasting Team (Strategy Unit))

